
 

 
Summer Curriculum Work Proposal 2024 

 

Purpose: Teachers will create, update, and refine their courses in the Learning 
Management System during the summer from July 15 through August 15, 
2024.  

 

Training: Teachers must complete the Standards Aligned training provided by 
Reach.  

 

Guidelines: A rubric will be provided and must be completed outlining specific 
expectations for the course development. 

 

Meeting: At least one meeting is required with their Assistant Principal, 
supervisor, to approve and sign off on completion.  

 

Stipend: 1,000.00 to be paid, after the course is completed and approved, in 
the August 30, 2024, paycheck. 

 

*This is a separate opportunity from any other work teachers may be doing 
this summer such as teaching summer school. Teachers are only eligible for 
one payment of $1,000.00. 
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